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➢  There are only three short weeks left in this school year.  They will be gone in the blink of an 
eye.  
➢  This week, we will be focused on testing.  The Algebra EOC test is Tuesday, the US History 
EOC test is Wednesday, and the Biology EOC test is Thursday.  Friday is a make-up day.  Please 
keep the hallways quiet as we transition from class to class without the bells.  
➢  Bass Fishing:  Ms. Goolsby will be leading the annual recruiting meeting for those interesting 
in fishing next season at 6pm on Monday night in the cafeteria. 
➢  UIL Academics:  We are awaiting the results from the State UIL meet where we competed in 
Science.  We should know something Monday evening.  All of the tests from the different pods 
were sent to Austin for official grading and that is the reason for the slower turnaround.  
➢  Athletics:  Our girls softball team finished out their season this weekend.  Congratulations to 
them on making the playoffs under Coach Sims’ first season as head coach.  Your district 
champion baseball team is gearing up for a playoff run.  The Wildcats face Big Sandy in a series 
on Friday night at 6:00pm and Saturday at 3:30pm at Cumberland Academy in Tyler.  
➢ I also want to wish Aerin Thompson the best of luck as she represents Cayuga High School at 
the STATE Track Meet.  Go Aerin!  She will be competing in the girls’ high jump and 800-meter 
run.  
➢  Academics:  The final Saturday School of the year is this Saturday from 8:00 am to 12:00 
noon.  Students, if you owe recovery hours due to low attendance, please see Ms. Davis and 
make a point to be there.  
➢  FFA:  The FFA Area Convention is on my calendar for Saturday May 8th.  
➢  Student Council:  The CHS Student Council is hosting a Spring Fling dance on Saturday the 
8th from 7 pm to 11 pm.  It should be a good time.  The middle school was able to successfully 
host a dance a few weeks ago and it went off without any COVID related issues.  It is great to see 
our kids get to experience such things again.  
➢  This week is teacher appreciation week.  I was told in the past that due to testing we often 
celebrate it the week after.  Either way, I want you to feel appreciated and know that what you 
do matters every day in the lives of the students at Cayuga High School.  You may wear jeans 
this week to be comfortable as you test students and in conjunction with teacher appreciation 
week.  Ms. Goolsby’s bunch plans to feed us sometime, probably next week.  I have purchased 
some large nice tumbler cups and Ms. Fox has put our logo on them.  Once again – thank you for 
all that you do for our students.    
➢  On a side note Ms. Fox just also came out of abdominal surgery.  She had her gall bladder 
removed and is recovering very well.  

 


